
January 22, 2019 

Dear valued OKCPS Community Partners & Volunteers, 

First of all, let us say that we appreciate all you do for our schools and for our kids. The ongoing commitment of 
time, talent and treasure that you’ve invested makes a huge difference and we, quite literally, could not do it 
without you.  

Undoubtedly you have heard about Pathway to Greatness, OKCPS’s process for reviewing our facilities and 
reimagining the way we provide education in this district. The process has been sound, transparent and inclusive. 
That being said, change is coming for every school and we know there will be anxiety associated with whatever 
Pathway is ultimately selected and potentially approved by the Board of Education.  

It is important that you hear from us that no matter the changes associated with closing and repurposing schools, 
we believe with 100 percent certainty that the upgrades that will occur are going to be very positive for our kids.  

There will be more learning opportunities as resources are put into our classrooms in the form of art, music and PE 
teachers. There will be added support staff to assist principals and teachers deliver a better and higher quality 
educational experience. There will be added counselors and other social supports to assist our kids with issues that 
challenge them outside the school building. Our repurposed buildings will be filled with community partners ready 
to support our kids with after school programming and services for the entire family. 

It is also important that you hear from us that if a school you are currently working with ends up being closed 
and/or repurposed, this does not mean we no longer need your support. In fact, we are heading into a time when 
every community partner is needed as much or more than ever. This time of transformation is also an opportunity 
to provide equitable support to all of our schools and all of our students. We want to coordinate with you the best 
course of action, be it in a different school building or in one of our repurposed buildings.  

We look forward to visiting with you personally in the coming weeks but wanted to send this communication 
ahead of the public Pathway announcements to let you know how grateful we are for your support. Please stay 
engaged with us as we forge our Pathway to Greatness. Our kids deserve it, and it is our responsibility as a 
community to continue providing the opportunity and support that our students and ultimately our entire city are 
counting on.  

Sincerely, 

Sean McDaniel  Mary Mélon 
Superintendent  President/CEO 
Oklahoma City Public Schools The Foundation for Oklahoma City Public Schools 


